10/11/22, 10:20 AM Mail - Warren E. Jones - Outlook

FW: reference code is 7WA61S

Laura Barth <laura@webreconsulting.com>
Mon 10/10/2022 10:29 AM

To: Warren E. Jones <Warren.Jones@nola.gov>

EMAIL FROM EXTERNAL SENDER: DO NOT click links, or open attachments, if sender is unknown, or the
message seems suspicious in any way. DO NOT provide your user ID or password. If you believe that this is a
phishing attempt, use the reporting tool in your Outlook to send this message to Security.

Hi,

Please see the information below regarding backflow prevention. Thank you!

Sincerely,
Laura

Laura Barth

Office: (504).605-3699
laura@webreconsulting.com
Webreconsulting.com

From: Backflow Plan Review <backflowplanreview@bpsbr.com>

Sent: Monday, October 10, 2022 10:27 AM

To: Laura Barth <laura@webreconsulting.com>; Backflow Plan Review <backflowplanreview@bpsbr.com>; EVANS,
Michael <mevans@swbno.org>

Subject: RE: reference code is 7WA61S

Good morning,

After further review of the information provided, there are no apparent hazards that need protection at this time.
After completion of this project, Backflow Prevention Services will need to conduct a full cross connection control
survey on the property to make sure all points of use are properly protected inside of the business. Please contact
us upon completion to schedule the survey.

Best,

Sean Martin

Backflow Prevention Services
4350 Poche Ct W

New Orleans, LA 70129

O (504)582-9028

C (504)481-4042
Sean@bpsbr.com
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